
 

Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (or HMGP) funds are now available statewide. 

Projects will be considered based on mitigation strategies in your local mitigation plan. Remember for 
Emergency Power Generation a benefit cost analysis is required. Please note that this HMGP opportunity is 
based on an Individual Assistance declaration only and as such the funding is very limited. 

Letters of intent to apply for this funding must be submitted to AEMA by August 18, 2022.  

This step must be taken in order for AEMA to accept Letters of Intent (LOI): 

• Each county applying for funds must convene its Local Hazard Mitigation Planning Committee to 
complete one prioritized Master LOI per county: 
 

o The Master LOI must be coordinated and prioritized through the local mitigation 
planning committee and signed by the County EMA Director and all affected 
subapplicants. Each county will include a LOI for each project and submit as an 
attachment to the prioritized Master LOI to your division Hazard Mitigation Specialist.  
 

o The governmental entity or PNP applying for HMGP funding will be required to submit 
an LOI for each proposed subapplication on AEMA’s Hazard Mitigation Assistance 
website: https://grants.ema.alabama.gov/.   

Subapplicants with approved LOIs must submit their subapplications to the AEMA by October 20, 2022.  

• Subapplications will be submitted on AEMA’s Hazard Mitigation Assistance website: 
https://grants.ema.alabama.gov/.   
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